
 

 

 

 

7th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y6 Picnic in the Park 

 

   On Friday 17th May, Year 6 would like to spend the afternoon at Sanderstead Rec. to celebrate  

the end of the SATs.  The plan is to take lunch to the Rec. around 12:00 and spend the afternoon  

playing games and generally having a relaxing time. We will be returning to school by the end of  

the day, ready for a 3:15pm dismissal.   

  

Children are welcome to bring appropriate footwear for playing sports. 

   If you are happy for your child to leave school premises to join in the celebrations, please fill in  

the google form using the link - https://forms.gle/iUVjQ8Fas3mS5qDm6 

   

  If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch, please complete the lunch order form  

and return it to the school office no later than Friday 10th May 2024.   

Thank you, 

  

The Year 6 team 

https://forms.gle/iUVjQ8Fas3mS5qDm6

